
Request for Feedback on Community 

Projects 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance our collaboration 

with local communities, we are seeking your valuable feedback on the recent community 

projects initiated by our local government. 

Your insights and experiences are crucial in helping us understand the impact of these projects 

and in guiding future initiatives. We kindly ask you to take a moment to share your thoughts on 

the following: 

• What aspects of the community projects did you find most beneficial? 

• Were there any challenges or concerns you observed? 

• What suggestions do you have for improving future projects? 

Please reply to this email or contact us at [Your Contact Information] by [Deadline]. Your 

feedback will play an essential role in shaping our approach to community engagement. 

Thank you for your time and contribution to our community! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Local Government Organization] 


